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May 6, 2019  

Crescent  Town Pedestrian Bridge  Rehabilitation  
Contract:  19ECS-TI-15BE  
Start Date: Summer  2019  
End Date:   Winter 2019  

*Timeline is  subject to change. 

The City of  Toronto will  rehabilitate the Crescent  Town Pedestrian Bridge.  Work will involve:  concrete 
repairs, bearing replacement, installing  louver panels between the windows and columns  to prevent  
rainwater from entering  the existing bridge, replacing the roof, and installing a non-slip floor  sealant.  
 
This  project is  part  of the Council-approved 2019  Capital  Works Program  to bring infrastructure to a 
good state of repair.  
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WHAT TO EXPECT  BEFORE  CONSTRUCTION  

          

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

• Affected properties will receive a Construction Notice approximately two weeks before the work 
begins with more information about the work. 

• In the first  few  weeks, the City’s contractor will move equipment on-site  to a laydown area on the
west side of Victoria Park Avenue and prepare the work area before construction begins.  

• In order to accommodate the work, lane restrictions will be required on Victoria Park  Avenue.  
• Ten  to twelve  overnight closures  of the bridge to pedestrian traffic will be scheduled. Closure

notices will be posted in advance. 



                

 

 

 

 
 

Page 2  of  2  

Work Hours: Work will  take place from  7  a.m.  to 7  p.m., Monday to Friday,  with 
work  after hours and o n weekends as  approved by the City.   
Overnight Work:  Ten  to twelve overnight  work  shifts will be required between 11  
p.m. and 7  a.m.  as approved by the City. Notice will be provided. 

Road and Sidewalk Access:  In order  to complete the work in a safe manner, there 
will be road restrictions within the construction work  zone. Access for  emergency  
vehicles will be maintained at  all times.  Sidewalks will remain accessible.  
Pedestrian Bridge:   The bridge will remain open at all  times,  with the exception of  
ten to twelve overnight  closures from 11  p.m. to  7  a.m.   

Restoration:  Areas  affected by construction will be restored.   

NEED MORE INFORMATION?  
If you have questions  about the upcoming work, please contact us.  

 Project Manager   Sun Wai Lee, 416-392-8312, SunWai.Lee@toronto.ca  
 TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889  

   (7 Days a week, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed holidays)
 General inquiries  311 

 Website  www.toronto.ca/improvements/ward19.htm 
 www.toronto.ca/improvements/ward20.htm 

 

Pre-Construction Notice 

Thank you for your patience.  Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait.  

http://www.toronto.ca/improvements/ward19.htm
http://www.toronto.ca/improvements/ward20.htm
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